

Dear [[NAME_FIRST]],

Rutgers University is offering additional funding to students to assist with financial hardships you are facing due to the COVID-19 pandemic. To receive this funding, you must complete the COVID-19 Emergency Assistance Student Consent Form.

COMPLETE NOW

Once you have completed your consent form, please allow 14 business days for our office to process your request and reach out to you via email. Your Rutgers Financial Aid Offer Letter will be updated accordingly.

Be sure to complete the COVID-19 Emergency Assistance Student Consent Form as soon as possible.

Sincerely, Office of Financial Aid

Please do not reply to this email. This email has been sent from an unmonitored email account. If you have any questions, <u>contact your regional office</u> to speak with a financial aid representative.



